
 

20th May 2022 

Raising Race Inclusion & Positivity  

Over the course of this year , we will be taking part in a project to raise racial 
cognisance.  We will be holding an information meeting about this for parents on 
Monday 9th October at 2.30pm. Please come and join us, refreshments will be 
available free of charge.   

As part of this project, we will also be inviting 
children to wear red on a non-uniform day on 
Friday 20th October as part of Show Racism 
the Red Card.  

29th September 

Dates for your Diary: 

October 

3rd– Coffee morning for parents of SEN 

children 

6th and 9th FTS Pop up shop 

9th– Open morning  

16 and 18th -Parents Evening 

18th– Tempest individual photos 

20th—FTS cake sale. Wear red non– uni-

form day 

23rd-27th Half term 

30th– First day of autumn 2 

November  

10th– Y3/4 Bikeability L1 

31st MOBO disco 

December 

8th– FTS Wreath making  

15th– Aladdin Pantomime 

15th—FTS Christmas cake sale 

19th– FTS Christmas lunch 

20th– School closes for Christmas  

 

 

 

2nd Edition 

Football Competition. 

This week, pupils from Years 5 and 6 took 
part in a football tournament against 11 other 
schools in the Corby, Oundle and Thrapston 
sports partnership. Trinity made a solid start 
with a 0-0 draw against future semi-finalists 
Cottingham.  

In the second match, Leo and Toby both 
found the back of the net to put the Greens 
ahead, whilst captain Harry bent it like Beck-
ham to score from a corner.  

In the final group game, Morris struck well 
from outside the box to give Trinity the win 
and the top spot in our group without con-
ceding a goal. Despite a valiant effort in the 
semi-final against King’s Cliffe, Trinity were 
just edged out in a narrow 1-0 defeat, but all 
the players should be proud of their perfor-
mances.  

Congratulations to Morris on being our play-
er of the tournament, his battling was relent-
less out there!  



Class Overviews 

Information about what each 
class are learning about this term 
can be found on the classes tab 
here: 

Trinity CE Primary School. - 
Home (trinityprimary.org.uk) 

 

  

 

Parents’ Evening  

Parents’ Evenings will be taking 
place on Monday 16th and 
Wednesday 18th October at 
school. Invitations to make ap-
pointments will be sent out closer 
to the time.  

Parents of children on the SEN 
register who have already had a 
meeting this term do not need to 
book a meeting. 

FTS AGM 

FTS are holding an AGM (to be followed by a Committee Meeting) at school on 

Thursday 5th October 2023 starting at 7.15. 

Please come along to find out what we do and learn more about the fundraising 

and activities that are organised to support the school and it's pupils, and perhaps 

join the committee! 

Please let us know if you are coming by contacting us via 
email: fts@trinityprimary.org.uk. 

FTS 
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